
October 4, 2022   Special Town Board Meeting     6:00PM 

The Fremont Town Board held a Special Meeting regarding the 2023 Preliminary Town Budget on October 4, 2022 

at 6:00 PM 

Supervisor Murray called the Meeting to order at 6:00pm; led the Pledge of Allegiance 

Present: Town Board: Supervisor Murray, Councilman Cynthia Smith, Councilman Dean Kiefer, Councilman Burns 

and Councilman Candee. 

Guests:  Baldwin’s representatives Justin Bennett and Sam Curran attended 

Three residents attended the meeting. 

The Board went line by line down the budget on the preliminary budget with the Baldwin’s representatives. 

The Board adopted the tentative budget with the changes as discussed. 

Supervisor Murray motioned to adjourn all were in favor. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00pm 

 


